
 

 

 
Warwickshire Police is making the following changes to its estate. 
It is important to remember that this is an ever changing picture 
and you should check for regular updates in the future in relation 
to any of the below. 
 

• Alcester 
o Our front office services are currently located in Warwickshire Direct at 

Globe House, Priory Road, Alcester, open Monday - Friday, 9am - 
5pm.  

o At present our Safer Neighbourhood Team operates out of Alcester 
Police Station. Work is ongoing to identify and then relocate to a new 
Safer Neighbourhood Office within the town. 

 

• Atherstone  
o From April 4, 2011 our front office services will be located in 

Warwickshire Direct at North Warwickshire Borough Council, South 
Street, Atherstone, open Monday – Friday, 8.30am - 5.15pm.  

o At present our Safer Neighbourhood Team operates out of Atherstone 
Police Station. Work is ongoing to identify and then relocate to a new 
Safer Neighbourhood Office within the town.  

 

• Bedworth  
o Front office services are currently available at Bedworth Police Station, 

open Monday - Friday, 8am - 6pm. Work is ongoing to achieve a 
partnership-based location from which the front office can be provided 
in the future. 

o Bedworth Police Station will remain an operational police base where 
patrol teams and Safer Neighbourhood Teams will be deployed from.  
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